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Nighttime Investigative Work on Highway 17 and Bridge Road 
April 8, 2021 

Between April 12-15, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting nighttime investigative work at the Highway 17-Old Yale 
Road intersection, and on Bridge Road. This work will be completed in stages and will require temporary lane closures on 
Highway 17 between Tannery Road and Old Yale Road, as well as closures of Bridge Road, between 7:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m.  

The following road or lane closures will be required; however, not all will be required at the same time: 

 Overnight eastbound and westbound single lane closures on Highway 17. During this time, the left turn onto Old 
Yale Road will be closed, and traffic will be detoured to Tannery Road.   

 An overnight eastbound right lane closure on Highway 17. During this time, drivers travelling north on Old Yale 
Road will not be able to access Highway 17, and traffic will be detoured to Tannery Road. 

 An overnight closure of Bridge Road. During this time, drivers requiring access to Bridge Road will be detoured to 
130 Street.  

A technique that emits minimal noise will be used to penetrate and examine soil throughout the duration of this work. 
Crews will also use pressurized water to investigate underground utilities on Bridge Road.  

All traffic pattern changes will be well-signed and traffic control personnel will be on-site when needed.  

If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844- 815-6149. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
April 12-15, 2021 

 

 

Hours of Work 
7:00 p.m.- 5:00 a.m.  

No weekend work is anticipated. 

    

 

Traffic  
Intermittent lane closures and detours will 
be required during this work. When 
required, traffic control personnel will be on 
site to direct traffic, pedestrians, and 
cyclists. All traffic pattern changes will be 
well signed. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
While sonic drilling emits minimal 
noise, there will be some engine 
noises that may be heard if in close 
proximity. Equipment used as part of 
the utility investigation work on 
Bridge Road may also be heard if in 
the area. 
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